OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR, PSNS
VISVA-BHARATI

NOTIFICATION

This is for information of all concerned that the NSS and NCC unit of the Visva-Bharati will
celebrate “Gandhi Punyaha” on 10 March, 2024 at 8.00 a.m. near the Upashana Griha.

All programme officers, ANOs and volunteers are requested to present at the Upashana Griha on

10™ March, 2024 at 8.00 a.m.
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